From:

Scott Cranston < City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent:

Monday, May 06, 2019 8:06 AM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Monday, May 6, 2019 - 08:06 Submitted by anonymous user: 216.197.220.176

Submitted values are:

Date: Monday, May 06, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Scott Last Name: Cranston

Email:

Address: 7 Street E

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code: S7H

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Boulevard issue Meeting (if known): May6,19

Comments: I am writing this comment concerning the boulevard @ 201 7th Street East. In 2008 we approached the city in regards to buying a portion of the boulevard. As we started the process we received a letter from the city saying they were not going ahead with the sale. It was never offered as a lease and we had no idea it could have been an option. At present I feel we should at least be offered a chance once more to purchase a portion of the boulevard. Regards Scott Cranston

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/307768